
 

   Town of Harvard     
Finance Committee  

        Minutes for January 23, 2024 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

The Finance Committee’s Regular Meeting was held virtually in accordance with the Governor’s Executive Order Suspending 
Certain Provisions of the Open Meeting Law, G.L.c.30A. S.20. 
 
Meeting called to order at 2:00pm 
 
FinCom Members Present: Eric Ward, Mike Derse, Jennifer Finch, Noyan Kinayman, Hady Lattouf, Vikram Sampige, Bob Thurston 
FinCom Members Not Present: NA 
 
Others Present: Jared Mullane (Finance Director), Marie Sobalvarro (assistant Town Administrator), Tim Bragan (Town 
Administrator) 
  
 

1. Budget updates 
Jared Mullane provided some updates on the budget and provided an overview of the town-side expected cuts for a non-
override budget. 

2. Budget Outlook Discussion 
The Finance Committee discussed the various budget options and presented their individual opinions on recommended 
paths for the budget.  
All members were asked to consider the various proposals in preparation for a final vote on the budget recommendation at 
the next meeting. 

 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 2:50 pm 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Eric Ward 


